
 
 

Annual Halloween Costume 

Parade & After-Party 
Tuesday, October 31st at 3:15pm sharp! 

 
Children who do not regularly attend the Center on Friday should arrive with an 

adult no later than 3:00pm in their costumes. 

 

All participating children are required to have an adult present. If not 

participating, children must be picked up by 2:30pm, please. 

 

Please read the following: 
 

▪ Do not send your child to school dressed in a costume; 

▪ Children’s costumes should be labeled with your child’s name (all pieces) 

and in a labeled bag; 

▪ Please include written instructions as to how to dress your child, if 

necessary; 

▪ NO high heels or “Princess Shoes” (Too dangerous.); 

▪ Please tell your child’s teacher if you are available to help dress; 

▪ Refreshment will be provided by Oyster Babies. Please do not bring any 

snack items. We appreciate your participation. 

 

This is a family event – siblings, grandparents, etc. are welcome. 

 

The Center will close immediately following the end of the party at approximately 

5pm.  

 

Hope to see you all there. 

 

 

 

 


